
It  is  the  Time  of
Cancellations

Numerous Events Canceled
If you have looked at the event calendar, it becomes very
apparent that due to public health precautions, all of our EV
showcase events, at least through the end of April, have been
canceled. We are in touch with local and state officials and
will be following the guidelines that are issued.

April  and  May  are  normally  the  two  busiest  months  for
showcases outside of the National Drive Electric Week period
in  September.  Hopefully,  before  then,  we’ll  all  be  back
online. But at this point, hope is all it is. As of this
writing on March 15th, there is still very little testing and,
therefore,  little  hard  data  about  the  infection  curve  of
COVID-19.

We offer best wishes to our EV Club colleagues around the
country. Until then, bon chance.
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